
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:26:58	AM	
	
I	request	that	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	be	increased	in	line	with	the	price	of	
electricity	and	that	the	increase	be	regulated.	It	should	represent	the	real	value	
of	solar	to	the	environment.	
	
Sandra	Paton		

	
Postcode:	2560	
	
	




